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BUSSELL HIGHWAY AND CAVES ROAD, DIRECTIONAL SIGNAGE 

358. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning and 
Infrastructure: 

My question relates to directional signage on Bussell Highway and Caves Road for the cape-to-cape wine 
tourism region.  The answer was not available yesterday.  I will not waste the House’s time if it is not available 
today. 

Hon Ken Travers:  I don’t have it. 

Hon BARRY HOUSE:  I will come back to it next week. 
 


